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From: Jennifer Stirk
To: Whidden, Brad; DePradine, Gloria-Jean; 
cc: Leonard Marion; Carlo.Lebron@hdrinc.com; 
Subject: Tomoka Farms Road Landfill Response Letter
Date: Friday, March 02, 2012 2:24:43 PM
Attachments: 32012 dep ltr.pdf 


Gloria and Brad, 
 
Please see attached letter in response to FDEPs Transmittal of 
Inspection Report letter dated February 22, 2012.  If you have any 
questions or need additional information please let me know. 
 
Thank you, 
Jennifer Stirk 
 
Jennifer R. Stirk 
Environmental Specialist III 
Volusia County Solid Waste Division 
phone: 386-947-2952 
fax: 386-947-2955 
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